
From: Thompson, Rhonda S.
To: Neiswonger, William D. <Neiswonger_WilliamD@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>

Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>
Phelps, Annie L. <Phelps_AnnieL@scdps.state.sc.us>
Tucker, Ida G. <Tucker_IdaG@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 11/27/2001 1:34:29 PM
Subject: CT License Plate Program

Darl-

I just wanted to thank you for your recent efforts in establishing a new program that effects the way we process CT License 
Plates. Since OIR will now send the registration cards directly to our office, the time we previously used to enter the 
information and print the cards, can now be utilized performing other job functions. What a tremendous impact this will 
have on streamlining our overall processes!

Again, we appreciate your assistance with this project. Also, thus far, all cards have matched...there have been no 
problems.

Annie-

Of course, we are still responsible for affixing the appropriate month decal to each plate, matching the cards to the plates, 
and distributing them to the customers accordingly. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Have a great afternooon!
Rhonda
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